
WG Ethnology of Religion
Business meeting minutes

The WG Ethnology of Religion held its business meeting already at the end of its conference in Berlin in March 2023. On March 18, the WG business meeting was held in hybrid form, during which the election of the new board was also carried out. 
The previous board was confirmed in almost its entirety, with the notable exception of Peter Jan Margry, who stepped down and was duly saluted by the WG members. Subsequently, Kinga Povedák was elected as a new board member. The new board will remain in office for the next two years. 
The next working group meeting is planned for 2026, thereby reinstating the biennial meeting rhythm between the SIEF conferences. While the WG has received the generous proposal for the next conference to be hosted in Budapest, it has decided to open the Call for some time asking for other possible venues. 
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In the picture, the organizing and scientific committee (from the left): Alessandro Testa, Clara Saraiva, Victoria Hegner, Peter Jan Margry, Thorsten Wettich.
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